
October 4th, 1926,

Sir H. Frank Heath, 
16 Old Caeen Street, 
Westminster, S.W.l,

My dear Sir Frank:-
0

To-day I had the pleasure of meeting Sir v.illiem McCormick in my office, when he gave me your note of Introduction. We had a 
brief chat, but I am leaving now for the University 
Club where we intend to spend an hour together.

I appreciate very much the courtesy of his call and I am sure that I shall 
profit much from our exchange of views.

All goes well at McGill. 
With kindest wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.


